
Final Report for Grant P-2561 Book Trust Project for 
Greeley Redeye Rotary 

 
The Greeley Redeye Rotary club purchased 80 books through the Book Trust for Maplewood 
and Martinez Elementary Schools. Both of these school are highly impacted, with a significant 
number of students who are living in poverty and who are learning English as a second 
language. 

 

The books purchased through the Book Trust were delivered in February of 2019. Because of a 
conflict of dates, it was the intention of the Greeley Redeye Rotary to volunteer on another 
date in the Spring of 2020, when additional books would be delivered. 

 

However, after COVID-19 hit and schools moved to remote learning, this was no longer 
possible. Our club’s intentions were to move the volunteer date to 2021, however, Greeley-
Evans School District 6 was not allowing volunteers in schools because of COVID-19. The school 
district is still not allowing volunteers in schools, and we do not have a date when it might be 
possible for the Greeley Redeye Rotary members to volunteer in schools for a literacy project. 

 

As soon as possible, the Greeley Redeye Rotary members will arrange to volunteer for a literacy 
project in Greeley-Evans School District 6. 

 

This is the final report for this grant. Thank you for the opportunity to serve the literacy needs 
of students at Maplewood and Martinez elementary schools. 

 

 


